
 

P-HSJCC Monthly Updates Meeting Highlights 
August 4, 2020 

PROVINCIAL HSJCC UPDATES 
 

• Since March 2020, the P-HSJCC has been convening on regular basis to ensure ongoing 
communications, information sharing and updates from our network as we continue to respond to 
the evolving pandemic. 

 
UUUpdates from the HSJCC Secretariat 
 

• The Secretariat provided an update on the Housing and Justice final report which will include an 
overview of key issues for these populations, highlights from the forum and key 
recommendations moving forward. 

 A draft will be provided at the September meeting for the P-HSJCC to provide their feedback and 
approval. 

 
• The Secretariat will be hosting their Annual Report Webinar on August 31st from 12pm-1pm.  

The webinar will highlight the accomplishments of the HSJCC Network over the last year and look 
ahead to the P-HSJCC’s priorities for 2020-2021. Registration will be sent throughout the HSJCC 
Network over the coming week.  
 

• The P-HSJCC agreed that moving forward they would like the 90-minute Monthly Updates 
meetings to start at 2:30 pm- for the months of September and October 2020. 
 

• The Secretariat provided an update on the P-HSJCC 2020-2021 Financials and Conference 
Planning: 

 At the September P-HSJCC meeting, the Secretariat will be providing a breakdown of how much 
money has been spent to date and how much is available for the remainder of the fiscal year.     

 Given the impact of COVID-19, the Secretariat will present the P-HSJCC with options for both in 
person and virtual events for the Therapeutic Courts Forum and the 2021 P-HSJCC Conference.  

  
Mobile Crisis Response Teams (MCRT) Provincial Working Group Update: 
 

• Christine Conrad provided an update on behalf of the MCRT Working Group: 
 The Secretariat confirmed that the P-HSJCC is a partner on this work and has been on the P-

HSJCC workplan since April 2019 as the “Collaborative Crisis Response Working Group”. 
 Moving forward, the MCRT Working Group has set up consultations for feedback with providers 

working with neurodevelopmental disorders along with racialized and Indigenous community 
partners to be included in the framework. 

 
UUIMPORTANT ACTION ITEMS 
 

• The Secretariat to send updated monthly meeting times of 2:30 to 4:00pm to the P-HSJCC for 
September and October 2020. 



 

• The Secretariat will send out registration to the HSJCC Network for the Annual Report Webinar to 
be held on August 31st. 
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